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Wednesday 2nd September 2020 

 
Welcome back and Thank Goodness we are all able to Return- It is time to sparkle and shine. 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome to the new school year.  
 
Can I begin by saying thank you for all the cards and gifts that the staff and myself received at the end of 
last year. Your generosity was overwhelming and very much appreciated. The messages that I personally 
received I will remember for such a long time after what proved to be a very tricky end to the Academic 
Year. The support that we received through the logistical challenges that we faced was tremendous and 
very much appreciated. 
 
I hope that you all had a lovely, if very different summer with your family. Judging by the smiles on the 
faces it looked like parents and carers were just as happy as the children to be returning to school life and 
routines. 
 
The children are great credit to you all. They have settled well into the new routines and the ‘new look’ 
classrooms. We will inevitably have one or two teething issues so please be patient with us. The school has 
been set up to create plenty of opportunities to wash and clean hands as well as creating bubbles in classes 
to avoid mixing of groups of children. 
 
Ahead of us things will continue to look and feel different but we will always have the safety and wellbeing 
of children and staff at the heart of everything we do. This doesn’t change, as does the quest to be the 
best people we can be throughout the school.  
 
If you are able to please try to attend the PTFA AGM meeting which will be held safely in the hall on 
Wednesday 23rd September at 6pm. 
 
Please can I also remind all parents and carers about the one way system operating on the school yard. I 
know it means we have to walk further but think of the steps!! 
 
Let us hope and pray that the academic year 2020- 2021 is happy, safe, successful, sparkly and shiny! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr. Geaves 
Head Teacher.                 
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